
Minutes of Zoning Commission 
 

November 22, 2005 
 

 The regular meeting of the Bainbridge Township Zoning Commission was called to order 
by Mr. David Weiss, Chairman, at 7:30 P.M.  Members present were: Ms. Chris Fine, Mr. 
Raymond Richards and  Ms. Lorrie Sass.    Mr. Donald Sheehy was absent. 
 
MINUTES 
 
 Mr. Weiss made a motion to approve the minutes of the October 27, 2005 meeting as 
written. 
 
 Mr. Richards seconded the motion that passed unanimously. 
 
OLD BUSINESS 
 
Proposed Land Use Plan 
 
 The zoning commission reviewed a draft of the Proposed Land Use Plan.  The township 
trustees asked the zoning commission to review the document and forward any changes, 
additions, etc. to them by December 15, 2005. 
 
CORRESPONDENCE 
  
1. Bainbridge Township Board of Trustees Meeting Minutes, dated October 24, 2005 and 

October 31, 2005. 
2. Bainbridge Township Board of Zoning Appeals Meeting Minutes, dated October 20, 

2005. 
3. Zoning Inspector’s Reports, dated September 2005 and October 2005. 
4. Memo from David Dietrich, Geauga County Planning Director, dated November 14, 

2005.  RE:  SB 191. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Since there was no further business to come before this meeting of the Bainbridge 
Township Zoning Commission, Mr. Weiss made a motion to adjourn the meeting. 

 
Ms. Sass seconded the motion that passed unanimously.  The meeting was adjourned at 

8:14 P.M. 
 
       Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
       _________________________ 
       Linda L. Zimmerman 
       Zoning Secretary 
 

 
        __________________________ 
        David Weiss, Chairman 
 
 
 
Date Approved:  December 29, 2005 
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